February 3, 2014
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00 pm with the following
members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Assistant Mayor Barry Levey, Council Members Richard Walton,
Victoria Gudeman and Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.
Minutes from January 6, 2013 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was $386,143.78

Security cameras for the park were discussed. Ms. Gudeman made a motion to accept the quote to install
two cameras in Taylor Park at a cost of $9,390.85. Mr. Walton seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Mr. Levey gave a synopsis of the meeting with SHA regarding the design of a streetscape plan for Main St.

Ms. Ellis asked about the tree trimming by Potomac Edison on So. Main St. near Rt. 34. Mr. Bishop said
that he believed they had been trimmed.

Mr. Bishop noted the effort by PNC Bank to procure the outstanding deeds to the public areas in
Stonecrest.

Mr. Bishop noted the American Odyssey Relay Run coming through Keedysville on April 25 & 26. He
said the organizers would like to use Taylor Park as a transfer point. The only thing needed from the Town
would be for the restrooms to be opened. The Mayor & Council agreed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



